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RECORDS FOR  
SUNDAY, Feb. 4, 2024 

 

Total in Morning Worship: 328 
Total in Sunday School: 215 

Tithes & Offering: $ 15,558.00 
 

Year to Date: 
Received:  $ 70,450.00 
Required: $ 82,602.70 

February 11, 2024 

Resumes Feb. 18th 

Pray daily for our pastor search committee. Committee members are as follows: 
Dr. Dorman Laird, chairman, Joey Davion, Frank Henderson, Lyn Ingram                 

and Sara Peterson. 
 

Guest speakers for the month of February include:  
 

 Feb. 11th, Dr. Randy Turner, Retired Pastor, FBC Laurel 
        Feb. 11th PM—Mike & Suzanne Shumock 

 Feb. 18th, Ken Smith, FBC Sumrall Men’s Conf. speaker 

 Feb. 25th, Timmy Ruhnke, recent speaker for FBC Sumrall students, D’Now   
weekend 

Thanks to all who donated to the Honduras fundraiser last weekend. You can still make 
donations by indicating “Central American Missions” on the memo line of your check or 

on your offering envelope. 



   

 

     Tim Etheridge, Maintenance  
Email:  office@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone: 601.758.4738 

GUESTS 

Please complete and place in the offering receptacles. 
 

___first visit ___visited before ___attend often 
 

___Please update my information (members). 
 

I’M A GUEST OF __________________________ 
 

I attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service 
 

NAME___________________________________ 
 

SPOUSE’S NAME_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 
 

________________________________________ 
 

CELL PHONE_____________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

________________________________________ 
 

ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO, 
WHAT CHURCH? 
________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO BE VISITED ___ YES ___ NO 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS/COMMENTS: 
_________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON: 
 

___ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP 
 WITH JESUS CHRIST 
 

____BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER 
 

____ENROLLING IN A BIBLE STUDY 
 

____MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

____ADULT MINISTRY 
 

____STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

____CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY 
 

 

February 11, 2024 

  

 

LBA requests donations of macaroni & cheese and soups this month. You may 
bring your donations to the church office or drop them off at Lamar Baptist   

Association. They always need toilet tissue & personal care items. If you would 
like more info about LBA or would like to    

donate your time, call 601.268.7334 or see Missy Mitchell. 

Reed McDaniel 
Minister to Students 

Email:  reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.452.0127  

     Hampton Sims 
Minister to Children 

 Email:  hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org  
Phone:  601.320.4942  

 

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary 
Email:  marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.549.6793                                                 

Mandy Frey,  Financial Assistant 
Email:  mandyfrey@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.758.4738  

Phillip Butler 
Minister of Music & Education 
Email:  phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.516.0699  

Connecting to... Christ  Each Other  The World 

Opportunities for Ministry 
 

 

Sunday  
 

Classic Worship      8:30 AM 
Sunday School      9:30 AM 
Contemporary Worship   10:30 AM 
Mission Report - 
Mike & Suzanne Shumock     6:00 PM 
 
Wednesday 
 

Student Bible Drill      5:00 PM 
KidMin/Students        6:15 PM 
Men & Women’s Bible Study    6:30 PM 
Prayer Meeting       6:30 PM 

Sermon Notes 

 

Church Office Hours 
 

Monday—Friday 
8:00 AM—5:00 PM 

(closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch) 

 
Financial Secretary Office Hours 

 

Tuesday—Wednesday 
8:00 AM—5:00 PM 

(closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch) 

 
Online Giving 

www.fbcsumrall.org/giving 
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Please drop this card in an 
offering box, OR scan this 

QR code to fill out our guest 

info on your phone instead! 

Angel Patrol for  the month of February  is John & Peggy Car ley (601.758.3847 
or 601.297.5293). If you need assistance or if you want to volunteer,  

call the church office or Pat Russell at 601.325.3770. 

Red Basket total for  February was $202.00. Thank you for  your  generosity! 

The Senior Adults will have a luncheon on February 13th at 11:00 AM in the Family 
Life Center. There will be entertainment provided by a very special guest. All senior 

adults are invited. Please bring a side dish or dessert. 


